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ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 
 

Circular 30, 2022 
 

A BIG THANK YOU 
 

     MISSION SFHS 
REACHING OUT TO PERSONS IN THE PERIPHERY 
 

Dear Parents,                   December 05, 2022 
 

It was highly inspiring to notice the way the parents of our school responded to the 

MISSION SFHS, an initiative of the school towards developing a sense of social 

responsibility and empathy among our children towards the poor and the needy.           

To be frank, I never expected that the parents would motivate the children and the 

children in turn carry one or the other item, big or small to the school. 
 

I sincerely appreciate the parents for such a laudable act of kindness, generosity, and 

concern for the poor and needy - expressed through the young minds and tiny hands     

of our children. Children, especially the small children may not know what they did but   

I am sure that it’s a beginning for them to realize that “it is in giving that we receive”.  
 

The committee members have already identified some orphanages, old age homes, 

institutions for the less-privileged to hand over the items the school has received      

from the students. I would also appreciate the students if they could recognize and 

appreciate the service of the ayyas, gardeners, watchmen etc in our campus.              

Along with what the school management does for them, we want our students too 

develop a sense of appreciation, recognition, and of course a compassionate heart 

towards those people who are engaged in such a simple and humble occupation in life.  
 

I wish that the philanthropic initiative will produce good results among our children      

in showing a compassionate care for the unfortunate ones of our humanity.  

 

                              

                             Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                          Principal 
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